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Sent: 14 February 2019 13:55
To: Bob Neville
Cc: Roger Mallows
Subject: Application - 18/02159/F

Application - 18/02159/F
Name – Mr Alcroft
Location – Methodist Chapel, Sibford Gower

Dear Bob

This amendment acknowledges that the Applicant has due regard to the identified issues raised by various Objectors.

However, there continues to be concern around the consequent on-road parking arrangements in regard to the existing footpath provision in a potentially hazardous location. Consideration should also be given to sensitive parking arrangements for work vehicles associated with the proposed development.

Given the above, The Parish Council continue to support this application.

Kind regards

Vanessa Mulley
Clerk to the Sibford Gower Parish Council
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